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I OBJECT  
 
I object to the above development at Brooklands Farm for the following Reasons: 
 
1.  The planned development is far too large and will make the area around South Tankerton  be  overdeveloped. 
2. There will be very little green spaces around the area for conservation and human wellbeing. 
3. Large increase in traffic will make the air quality poor with traffic pollution. 
4. Higher demand for local services  such as Health Centre, Doctors, Dentists, Hospital appointments and schools. 
5.Increase in demand for water, we already have polluted water in our sea and rivers. No new reservoirs are being 
built to cope with extra demand. 
6. Will there be enough jobs in the area for all these new people? 
 
The whole area around Whitstable, Tankerton and Herne Bay already has for too many new housing 
developments.  What was a pleasant part to live in, In The Garden of England, a couple of years ago is now a building 
site with traffic pollution from lorries and disruption due to road closures whilst these properties are being built. 
 
ENOUGH IS ENOUGH - NO MORE HOUSING DEVELOPMENTS IN OUR COUNTRY SIDE. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Gillian Turnnidge 
Whitstable Resident 
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